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Pien, Janet

From: Phillips, Rob
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 12:37 PM
To: Pien, Janet; Hacker, Marsha
Cc: Petykowski, Christopher
Subject: FW: Comment in support of W. Main St. bicycle contraflow lane

Please provide to BPW this evening.   
 

From: Jamie Patrick [mailto:pat24j@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 9:12 AM 
To: Phillips, Rob 
Subject: Comment in support of W. Main St. bicycle contraflow lane 
 
To the Board of Public Works: 
 
I understand the planned bicycle contraflow for 100 w. main st is under consideration.  I wanted to speak up in 
favor of the contraflow lane.  The contraflow lane will greatly improve and encourage safe road sharing among 
all modes of transportation.  The contraflow lane should provide greater exposure for business as additional safe 
bike and car traffic is experienced with the  improvements to transportation on the street.  There are other 
successful examples including those on the 100 block of East Mifflin and I see no reason why west main can't 
experience similar or greater success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jamie S. Patrick 
pat24j@hotmail.com 
   

Please consider the impact to the environment before printing this e-mail. 


